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The early acceptance packages went out on January 25th. We are thrilled
 to welcome these new smiling faces at Leahurst for the 2022-2023 school year! 

 March 1st is the next deadline to apply to Leahurst College. 



https://www.leahurstcollege.ca/discover/supporting-leahurst/donation-form


 J A N U A R Y  I S S U E  |  2 0 2 2

What to expect during this FUN evening together 

Clark Day
We are thrilled to have Clark Day as our special guest chef
for our Cooking Class and Fundraising Event. Clark has a
long history here in Kingston. He opened the River Mill - (yes,
in the building Leahurst is in) on Cataraqui Street in 1984.
Years later, he and his wife sold the restaurant and opened a
new one, Clark’s by the Bay, at his home in Collins Bay. 
Day, who advocated for eating locally grown food and
drinking locally produced wine before it was fashionable,
would later open Clark’s on King after working with a winery
and at restaurants in the Hub. He then joined AquaTerra
restaurant as a consultant. He opened Bayview Farm in 2015
and retired in 2019. 
Click here to see the full story - Whig-Standard

 5:30 PM - Log on to ZOOM and introductions 
(open your wine if you purchased the pairing!) 

 
5:45 PM - Chef Clark will review the ingredients and recipes, then cooking begins

*NOTE* if you are unable to make this start time the session will be 
recorded for your convenience

6:30 PM - Dinner will be ready

6:45 PM- Sit down with your family and keep your ZOOM 
on for Part 2 of our evening

Welcome - Ms. Turcke

How the Online Auction will work - Victoria Robinson

Check your "CHAT" in ZOOM for a link to real-time bidding sheets

Student entertainment and auction presentations

7:45 PM (ish) – Our wonderful evening comes to a close

This event supports the Leahurst College Scholarship and Bursary Fund

 The grocery list 
and menu will be sent to you the 

week before the dinner.

 Farm Boy has all the ingredients you
need. Chef Clark will also provide us
with suggestions for substitutions.

https://www.thewhig.com/entertainment/local-arts/well-known-restaurateur-getting-ready-to-call-it-a-day
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 LOST & FOUND



Here are the items in the current Lost and Found. We also have two 'lost' blazers in
the main office in the West Wing. Do they belong to your child? 

Please pick them up, as all items will be donated at the end of the month.



A reminder to please put names or initials on all uniform items.



The Uniform Shop
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We are looking for new or gently used items for

our MaxSold fundraising auction.
 Items that are popular on this platform include gift cards, jewelry,

antiques, collectables, electronics, pottery, and art, to name a few

things. Although we are grateful for all donations, we are not able to

take your Uncle Harry’s suit, but we would be keen to have Aunt Sally’s,

Waterford Crystal! 

Keep in mind this auction will be public, and not only open

to the Leahurst community. 

You can drop your items off at the main office in the West Wing. 

If you are wondering what items you could donate, or have any

questions, please contact Ms. Eadie. feadie@leahurstcollege.ca

FUNDRAISER WITH 

Thank you for your donations!




 The Leahurst Charitable Foundation

Fundraising Team




Jen, Helen, Victoria, Kasia, Cynthia & Flame

T h i s  a u c t i o n  w i l l  s u p p o r t  t h e  L e a h u r s t  S c h o l a r s h i p  &  B u r s a r y  F u n d .  
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Grade 7 Problem Solving 
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Thank you from the Cancer Centre of
Southeastern Ontario

In the late fall, the Leahurst Community banded together and collected
winter hats, gloves and scarves. These items went to the Cancer Centre 

at Kingston Health Sciences. 
We received a lovely note that we wanted to share. 

DID YOU GET YOUR 
 YEARBOOK? 

2020-2021

2020-2021 Yearbooks were handed out last week. If you did
not receive one, please come to the main office in the 

West Wing to pick yours up! 



You must have been a student last year to receive one.   
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Welcome Mr. Ostiguy
Mr. Ostiguy has joined us as a
full-time supply teacher until

the end of March. A very
warm welcome  from all of us

at Leahurst College! 

For your calendar
Monday, February 7 - Leahurst Holiday
February 8 - 17 - Mid-terms
February 16 - 23 - MAXSOLD online auction 
Friday, February 18 - PD Day
Monday, February 21 - Family Day/Leahurst Holiday
Wednesday, February 23 - Leahurst Fundraising Dinner
March 7 - 18 - March Break
Wednesday, May 11 - School Photo retakes
Wednesday, May 11 - SHOWCASE (we hope to be in person)
Wednesday, May 11 - Grandparents' and Grandfriends' Day
Wednesday, May 18 - Grandparents' and Grandfriends' Day


